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     Thank you for picking up the first issue of the 
Morley Community Center Newsletter. The next issue 
will be in May. 
     This is our way of keeping you informed of 
upcoming events, changes being made and ways 
that you can become involved.
     We are always interested in your feedback 
about what you would like to see happening in your 
community center. You are invited to attend our 
monthly board meeting which is held the second 
Wednesday of each month at 6:30 p.m. At the 
beginning of the meeting, the public is invited to voice 
any ideas, changes or questions they might have.
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     A big thank you to all who have supported the 
Morley Community Center. Whether it’s volunteering, 
financial donations, donating of material goods, or 
participation in any other way, we would not be where 
we are today without you!
     Your continued support is appreciated! 

Pickle Ball 
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 10:30 AM-
12:30 PM and Tuesday & Thursday 6:30-8:30 PM 
$3 for adults. 

151 East 7th Street • Morley, MI 49336

Doughnuts and Coffee
Mondays, Wednesdays, & Fridays
8:00-10:00 AM
Donation asked.
Open Gym-for kids
Tuesdays & Thursdays
4:00-6:00 PM
Open Gym and games for all 
Saturdays 10AM -2PM
$3 for adults
Toddler Time
for preschool kids and parents
Tuesdays 5-7 PM
Games - Corn hole, Washer Toss, Ping Pong
Tuesday & Thursday - 6:00-8:00 PM
$3 for adults
Community Potluck   Thursdays, 11:30 AM-?
Ancestry Exploration
     Join us in the computer lab every first Thursday 
of the month at 5:30 and we’ll explore our ancestry 
together. Vicki Frye and Terry Stilson lead the gather-
ing and assist people with building their family 
trees using online databases in Ancestry.com and 
FamilySearch.com. It’s lots of fun learning more 
about our ancestors!

Morley High School Senior Pictures
Computer Lab and Census
     Don’t forget the computer lab is open every 
Thursday from 4:00-6:00 PM. You can bring your own 
computer or use one of the Community Center’s
computers and type documents, make spreadsheets, 
or browse online. There will be someone there to 
help you if you have any problems. We will also be 
conducting computer classes so watch future 
newsletters and the outside sign for more information.
     You will be receiving a postcard from the 
Census Bureau this month. Don’t throw it away! 
Your identification number will be on the postcard to 
use if you choose to complete the census online. 
If you need assistance in completing your census 
form online, visit the Community Center’s computer 
lab on Thursdays from 4:00-6:00 PM.

Thank You!

     Remember looking at Morley’s senior pictures that 
used to hang in the basement hallway by the gym? 
The Community Center will again have the pictures 
hanging in the hallway for our March Madness events. 
Enjoy looking at the pictures of your parents, grand-
parents and other relatives again. Want a picture for 
yourself? Purchase an 8x10 picture for $10 and an 
original size picture for $50.
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MORLEY COMMUNITY AND
 BUSINESS EXPO 2020

     Morley Community Center is hosting a Communi-
ty and Business Expo March 1st from 1-3pm. Come 
on down for giveaways and drawings while learning 
about small businesses in our community!! Best part 
of all is that it’s FREE to enter! Anyone and everyone 
is welcome!     
     Interested in becoming a vendor? 

Contact Brittany Felde for details 
realtywithbrittany@gmail.com

231-414-3883

FUN AT FITNESS CLASSES
     A low impact, chair focused, exercise program, 
great for all levels of fitness. Each week we will 
incorporate cardio, stretching and strength training. 
Most of the routine will be done while seated in
 a chair. With modifications for increasing and 
decreasing the intensity of the workout, there will 
be something for everyone. 
     This will be a 20-30 minute Fun at Fitness
 program, You’ll be able to watch your energy level, 
flexibility, balance, and strength increase. 
This is sponsored by Spectrum Health at Home. 
    Watch our website for the upcoming schedule.

Watch our website for upcoming information.

     The Community center is planning 
to host various game tournaments on 
Saturdays in March. 
     The tournaments in what we call 
“Morley March Madness”will be: Bas-
ketball, Table Tennis, Pool, Corn Hole, 
Ring Toss and Golf Putting. We need 
to know what you want to participate in so we can plan 
ahead.
     We will have sign up sheets for the various events 

in the entry way of the Community 
Center by February 1st. Sign up for 
as many events as you want. Entry 
fees will be $5 age 15 above and
$2 under that age. We will not 
collect entry fees until the day of 
the tournament.

      The Community Center gym and game rooms will 
be open every Saturday from 10 a.m. until 2 p.m. and 
on Tuesday and Thursday from 3:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.
for you to practice. Students can use recreation 
facilities free and we ask a $3 donation for adults.

MORLEY
 MARCH MADNESS


